
Important Notice: Extended Hours for 

Special Event 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are excited to announce that our outpatient clinic will be extending its hours for a special 

event! 

Date of Event: [Insert Date] 

Extended Hours: [Insert Start Time] to [Insert End Time] 

This special timing is designed to better serve our community and provide you with convenient 

access to our medical services. 

We encourage you to take advantage of these extended hours for your health needs, routine 

check-ups, or any medical concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our care. We look forward to seeing you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Your Clinic Address] 

[Your Clinic Phone Number] 

[Your Clinic Email Address] 


